SHARON POLICE DEPARTMENT
January 2022
ADMINISTRATIVE REPORT
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■    Officer Sowa, Klenz and Goldsworthy have resigned from the department. (All part timers)
■    Squad #1 has developed engine problems. It is being looked at by Oneilz Automotive in 

      Walworth.  I will keep the committee up to date on its diagnosis. 
■    
. 
■    The Chief created a new Website for the Sharon PD. Total Cost $141.36.  It is still under 

       construction but should be completed sometime by the end of the month. 
       A savings of about $1,000.00 or more if we would have had an outside entity create it. 

■     The Dept. had 405 recorded Calls of Service for Month of Sept. into October. 
■     Training for Nov.
        Scenario Training            Officer Bullock
■    Vehicle Mileage: SUV 1  (2017) 90.074  Miles      SUV 2 (2014) original miles are 113,515
                                    SUV 3  (2021)      595  Miles                             new engine has 4,700 miles
■    Social Media:  Facebook: 3,174 “Followers” -up 4 people this month.
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